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Tartu, 6 December 2024

Dear President Chlebny,

It is with great pleasure that I accept your invitation to the conference on the topic of
"75th anniversary of the ECHR and administrative court judges" that will be held from I to 2
October 2025 in Warsaw. The Supreme Court of Estonia will be also represented by Mr. Ivo
Pilving, Chairman of the Administrative Law Chamber. We wish you every success with the
organisation of the solemn event and look forward to visiting Warsaw!

Please accept, President Chlebny, the assurances of my highest consideration

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia
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